
  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - Mar 1 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE



  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - Apr 1 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE



  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - May 1 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE



  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - Jun 1 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE



  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - Jul 1 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE



  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - Aug 1 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE



  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - Sep 1 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE



  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - Oct 1 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE



  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - Nov 1 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE



  

Spotted Wing Drosophila Phenology Jan 1 - Dec 31 using 30-year Normals

Degree-days (50o F lower threshold)

Degree-day Model developed at OSU 
IPPC uspest.org/wea in collaboration 
with Western Specialty Crops PIPE


